
 

 

 

 

 

 

CABRINI EMERGENCY WORKING WITH OUR COLLEGE 

 

We are happy to announce Cabrini Malvern’s Emergency Department has offered pupils from our 

College a heavily discounted rate of $205 (8:00am to 8:00pm) and $240 (8:00pm to 8:00am weekdays 

and on weekends). We hope this discount of 50% will assist the families in our College community and 

enable them to receive the best possible treatment for their children.  

 

To obtain this discount, your child or carer will simply need to show their current student card or 

supply school details when attending the Emergency Department.  

 

The discount of 50% applies to the attendance fee only and would not include any further out of 

pocket expenses such as X-rays and blood tests. 

 

Cabrini is a private, Catholic, not-for-profit healthcare service that does not rely on funding from 

government or the Catholic Church.  Therefore, they must charge fees for emergency medical care. 

Unfortunately, health insurers do not cover emergency attendances, so they rely on these fees to 

cover our costs.  They understand that their fees of $410 (8:00am to 8:00pm) and $480 (8:00pm to 

8:00am weekdays and on weekends) to attend our ED can be prohibitive to some families. 

 

You may be aware of Cabrini’s extensive services in the emergency and children’s care.  They have an 

emergency department (ED) open 24/7 staffed by senior emergency doctors trained in paediatric 

medicine. They have a dedicated paediatrics area within the ED and a children’s ward in the 

unfortunate event that a child needs admission to hospital.  A large group of local paediatricians are 

on-call every day of the year and they have access to a large network of paediatricians for 

appointments. Cabrini has dedicated, technologically advanced surgical theatres and paediatric 

surgeons on call should they be required.  They pride themselves on their caring and sensitivity to our 

patients’ needs, and work to make a visit to the ED as stress-free as possible for children and parents.  

 

Feel free to contact Mr Dominic Langdon on 9582 5999 should you have any queries. 

 


